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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless
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Please help save Shoreline Trees for current residents and future generations.

I support saving 10% of the significant trees on MUR-70’ sites.  Please make this happen!

Respectfully,
Deborah Ellis
Shoreline resident
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